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14th June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

  

Pride Non-Uniform Day – Friday 18th June 2021 

 

As you may be aware, LGBTQ Pride Month is held in June each year to celebrate diversity and 
commemorate the Stonewall movement. This half term, we would like to 
show our support for the LGBT community and celebrate equality and 
diversity at the Academy by holding a non-uniform day on Friday 18th 
June. Those who wish to partake in the event, will be encouraged to wear 
colours of the inclusive pride flag (pictured right), in order to highlight what 
we are celebrating.  

 

We would like to ask students who wish to wear their own clothes to make a small donation, which 

will be collected at each bubble entrance as students enter the Academy in the morning. All money 

raised will go directly into providing additional LGBTQ education resources and additional support 

for our LGBTQ students in school. 

 

Please note, any student not wishing to take part in the expected dress code must attend in full 
school uniform. 

 

It is important to specify that students must select their clothes considering what clothing is 

appropriate and ensure that they bring their school bag with equipment and books for their school 

day as they will still be attending all lessons as normal.  

 

Reminder to students 

 

Please be mindful to wear appropriate clothing for a school setting. Pastoral Leaders will discuss 

with year groups what their expectations are prior to the day. 

 
Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mr M Taylor 

Pastoral Leader Year 9 

 


